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Description: 
 
The McDonough Center offers leadership development opportunities for students from all fields 
of study at Marietta College. McDonough Scholars, while going through the leadership program, 
can interact with a McDonough graduate whose career aligns with the student’s professional 
plans. The main purpose of the McDonough Mentorship Program is to allow current leadership 
students to exchange ideas, seek advice, and expand their knowledge of leadership by 
interacting with a Marietta College graduate. Mentees may also ask their mentors to review 
resumes and talk about graduate school, transition to the world of work, etc.  These contacts 
are made primarily through email exchanges.  
 
 
Expectations: 
 
For the 2015-2016 academic year, we will select 20 mentees from Cohorts 26, 27, and 28. Once 
the mentor-mentee match is made, the McDonough Center will give the mentor’s contact 
information to his/her designated mentee. It is the responsibility of the mentee to make the 
initial contact. Mentors expect to have contact with their mentees on a regular basis – once a 
month, at the most.  
 
 
Required Mentorship Program Meetings: 
 
Mentees are expected to attend three meetings with the Program Adviser, Program 
Coordinator, and all of the mentees (orientation meeting in the spring of 2015; fall 2015 
meeting to review progress; celebration meeting at the end of spring 2016). 
 
If you have any questions about the 2015-2016 McDonough Mentorship Program, please 
contact the Program Adviser, Dr. Perruci (perrucig@marietta.edu); or the Program Coordinator, 
Kaitlin Klinchock (kek003@marietta.edu). 
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